
TO : DIVISION OF RECORDS & REPORTING 

FROM : MARY ANNE HELTON, ASSOCIATE GENERAL COUNSEL 

RE : DOCKET NO. 960725-GU, PROPOSED NEW RULE 25-7.0335, 
TRANSPORTATION SERVICE 

Enclosed are an original and five copies of a Notice of 
Proposed Rule Development for publication in the Florida 
Administrative Weekly. The original Notice m u s t  be received by the 
Department of State no later than noon, February 17, 1999. 

Attachments 

cc: Wanda Terrell 
Division of Electric and Gas (Gas Bureau) 

960725rd.mah 


